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SCHEDULED EVENTS Al activities meet at the Adams Alumni Center unless otherwise noted.

Afternoon Lecture Series

Sharon and Bob Brown (842-2079) are in charge

of Birthday preparations. Loraine Lindenbaum
(Ihlindenbaum@sunflower.com, 843-4308), and Stan and
Janet Roth (sdroth@ku.edu, jroth@ku.edu, 843-4764) are in
charge of programs.

November 8 —Program at 2:30, sherry at 2:00, in the
Summerfield Room. Following the celebration of November
birthdays, Paul Stephen Lim, University of Kansas Professor
Emeritus of English, will speak on “Limerances of Things
Past from an Autobiography in Flux by Paul Stephen Lim.”

Card and Game Theory
Edna Galle (galle@ku.edu, 843-2950)

November 15— 1:30 in the Paul Adam Lounge. The
sign-up sheet for bridge and scrabble is available at the
Wednesday Coffee.

Cinema Studies

Fred Madaus (fmadaus @ku.edu, 841-4939), Audrey
Kamb-Studdard (audkamb @ku.edu, 843-4166), and Bruce
Linton (balinton @ku.edu, 843-6796).

November 20— Film at 2:00, coffee at 1:45, in the Paul
Adam Lounge. The film this month will be The Terminal,
starring Tom Hanks and Catherine Zeta-Jones. Hanks
plays an eastern immigrant who finds himself stranded in
JFK airport and has to take up temporary residence there.
Running time 2 hours and 8 minutes. Please join us!

Computer Study

Jerry Niebaum (jniebaum@wizardofkansas.com, 842-3127)
All meetings at 9:00 in the Paul Adam Lounge unless

otherwise noted. Programs for the month follow.

(Check our Web site for possible changes: http://oldku.org.)
November 7—’Android tablets” (Jerry Niebaum).
November 14—"Maintaining your computer” (Lance

Keltner with UNI Computers).

November 21 —No session: Thanksgiving break.
November 28— “Apple iPhone” (Judy Niebaum).

Drama Study
Arnold Weiss (ahweiss @ku.edu, 842-5502)

November 2— 1:30, in the Music Room. New vehicle
to be undertaken: Shakespeare’s comedy, Much Ado About
Nothing. As always, all are welcome.
SPECIAL REQUEST: Anyone owning (or with access to) a
usable copy of the play is asked to report that fact at earliest
opportunity to Arnold Weiss.

Evening Lecture Series (Potluck Dinner)
Tom Eblen (teblen@sunflower.com, 865-3634) and John
Mullens (841-0958)

November 15— 5:30 wine and cheese, 6:00 dinner,
7:00 program. Brad Allen, the new director of the Lawrence
Public Library, will share his hopes for the library.
Introduction by Bill Crowe.

Please sign up for this event, and indicate what you
will bring, on the signup sheet at Wednesday Coffee or by
calling one of the organizers listed above.

Gardening
Allen Wiechert (wiechert@ku.edu, 842-5467) and Dick
Schiefelbusch (843-5869)

November 7, 14, 28 —9:00 in the Music Room.

Great Books Study

Ellen Gold (843-6933) and Don Chambers (843-5805)
November 14— 1:30 in the McGinnis Library. Ellen Gold

will moderate a discussion of a selection from Immanuel

Kant’s To Perpetual Peace: A Philosophical Sketch.

Music
Roberta Spires (rspires @ku.edu, 842-6820)

November 7, 14, 28 —Immediately following coffee, in
the Music Room.



SCHEDULED EVENTS

Singing for Fun
Roberta Spires (rspires @ku.edu, 842-6820)

November 1—2:00 in the Music Room. Winnie Gallup
will accompany us with the able help of Pat Kelly and Al
Gallup. Please come and sing some familiar old and good
songs!

ANNOUNCEMENT

Ten O’clock Scholars,
AKA “Wednesday Coffee”
Esther Smith (842-1660)
November 7, 14, 28 — 10:00, in the Summerfield Room.
Conversation, coffee, tea, cookies and announcements.

To New Retirees

This is new retirees’ second Endacott Society Newsletter, being sent to encourage you and your spouse or
partner to take part in the many social and educational activities of the KU retirees. It’s free with membership in
the KU Alumni Association (specific info on page 4). Surely some of the above weekly, monthly, and/or quarterly
activities, in the company of former colleagues and old and new friends, will be of interest to you. Check us out

on the above website, and come for any activity. You are always welcome.
In particular, if you are a new retiree or phased retiree, you are invited to be our guest at the Evening Lecture
Dinner on Thursday, November 15, at 5:30 pm, described in this issue. Please RSVP to Endacott Society, 864-

0852, no later than November 7.

— Linda and John Mullens, Co-Presidents.
(Imullens @ku.edu, jmullens @ku.edu, 842-0958)



